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Donavan Henning

From: Moyra Joyce <moyraj@r63.co.za>

Sent: 25 March 2015 11:58 AM

To: Donavan Henning

Subject: Proposed Dam for Adelaide area

Hi Donavan 

 

Thanks for the chat earlier.   Unfortunately, I could not make the meeting yesterday and am very interested in the 

different farms that will be covered by the dam and all the graves that will be covered or moved. 

 

I am living in Bedford and am very interested in the graves in the area as a lot of them could form part of my family 

tree.   I would like to take photos of all the graves concerned and then put them on the internet under the 

Genealogical Society of South Africa, to which I am a member so that others can make use of the information of the 

graves.   I would not like them just to get lost under the water. 

 

I would appreciate it very much if you could let me have a map and a list of the names of the farms that will be 

impacted on with regard to the dam and also if you are aware of the location of any of the graves or graveyards.  If 

any of the heritage guys go out, maybe I could join them and photograph the graves as they move from farm to 

farm. 

 

Thanks you again for allowing  me this opportunity to preserve the history of the area even though it will only be the 

graves for others. 

 

Trust I will be hearing from you regarding the above. 

 

Regards 

 

Moyra Joyce 

Bedford 

046 6851466 

0826571773 
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